
Companies
Our  dedicated  staff  of  choreographers,  vocal  and  drama
instructors, and our technical staff instruct students from
1st-12th  grades  in  the  dramatic  arts  by  promoting  self-
confidence,  communication,  enhanced  team  building,  and
individual responsibility. Whether a person decides to enter
the professional world as a performer or chooses to use their
skill in a different way, we want them to appreciate and
respect all of the arts.

Performing companies

SEnior Company
The emphasis of our premier comany, grades 8 – 12 is on
performance and stage presence. Advanced techniques in dance,
drama and vocal are showcased with two major sections in each
production.  This  company  meets  two  days  per  week  and  two
Saturdays  per  month.  creativity  and  self-expression  are
encouraged

junior company
The junior company, grades 5-8 meets one day per week and one
saturday a month. they are showcased in one major section of
each production. Instruction focuses on learning performance
skills and stage presence with an emphasis on higher levels of
dance, drama and vocal. this company prepares students for the
more rigorous demands of the senior company.

sophomore company
THe addition of this company, grades 1-5, has allowed us to
prepare  students  in  a  quality  arts  program.  they  are

https://charlestonyouthcompany.com/companies/


instructed in the beginning levels of vocal technique, the art
of dance and drama and stage presence. this company performs a
few numbers in each production.

Technical company
Talented students grades 6 – 12, donate their creativity and
time on weekends under the direction of master craftsmen to
create,  design,  paint,  and  build  sets.  They  learn  about
construction, stagecraft, prop making and operate lighting,
sound and serve as deck the crew during shows.

know someone who could benefit from
cyc?  drop  us  an  email  at:
info@charlestonyouthcompany.com


